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INVITATION - Southern Pride March 25th February, 2023

The Pride of the South Committee would like to personally invite your Organisation and its members to attend our 2023 Southern Pride March and Family Fun Day on Saturday 25th February, 2023 at 2.00pm. 
We welcome you to join in the march to celebrate the diverse identities, families and friends of the LGBTIQ+ Community. Please feel free to get into the festive spirit by dressing in rainbow colours or face painting. We also invite your members to make rainbow banners or signs with your business group name to promote further awareness of these important issues.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will gather at 2.00pm on Market Reserve, 123 Beach Road,Christies Beach (near Coles) and at 2.30pm we will commence marching down the southern side of Beach Road. The march will finish at Rotary Park where speeches will take place. Drag Queens, Musicians, dancers, Face painting and many information stalls have been organised for the event.
We have also invited other prominent dignitaries, local businesses and community groups to participate and show their support.
Our goal and the purpose of the march is celebrate the contribution that supportive families and friends have in affirming the identities of individuals and LGBTIQ communities. 
We are looking forward to hearing from you to confirm if you and your members can attend our Pride March.

Yours Sincerely 
Shayne Glasgow
President 
Pride of the South Committee 
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